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Chair Golden and Members of the Natural Resources Committee  

 

I’m writing in opposition to SB 795 and county take over of Oregon’s state forests. 

 

These public lands belong to all the people of Oregon, not for individual counties that 

could choose to sell them. While the revenue of the state forests are used in our 

counties, more diversified funding streams must augment local budgets. Is this time 

of of climate change and increased wildfires I urge the committee to support forward-

looking solutions for a more sustainable future with healthy forests and stable funding 

for county services 

 

Sincerely,  

Kathleen Boylan 

 


